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Question: 
Senator SIEWERT: Could I get some figures on what you expend on the income 
management—place based income management?  
Ms Campbell: We probably will not be able to give you that tonight, broken down 
into detail. We can talk about how much money was allocated and what the budgets 
are in those areas, but of course—  
Senator SIEWERT: Okay. Let's do that and then maybe you can take on notice the 
actual expenditure.   
 
Answer: 
The funding received for Placed Based Income Management from July 2011 to 
June 2014 is: 
• 2011-12 – $8.845 million; 
• 2012-13 – $15.376 million*; and 
• 2013-14 – $14.348 million* (current budget). 

*  This includes money that has been used to fund other Income Management 
deliverables as follows: 
• an extension of income management to the APY lands; 
• a change to service offer for New Income Management (NT); 
• minor improvements to the Vulnerable measure; and 
• extension of income management to the Ngaanyatjarra Lands and to 

Laverton Shire. 


